Newsletter 6.10.2017

o Topaz News

Dear All,
We are transforming ourselves into the most amazing learners in Topaz.

Letters and Sounds

This week our phonic games have had a focus on the letters: s/a/t/g/o/c/d/e

At home you can support by practising the sounds for each of these letters (remember clean
sounds from the literacy evening). More personalised learning around phonics will be found
in the red book in their book bag. It will really help if you do a little bit of phonic learning
with them every day in some way. It doesn’t have to be a sit down session, you could do it
on the way to school!

Learning

Lots of us have been interested in repeating patterns this week. We have solved lots of
problems while we have been making them and this has made us feel really proud.

See if you can make some repeating patterns at home.

We made the most of the weather this week with a first session with all of us together.
Thanks you again to ‘Friends of Alexander Hosea’ for our waterproof trousers!

Open Afternoon and 2Build a Profile

There is a letter about 2Build a Profile on the first page of the red book in your child’s
bookbag. I will start to send home some snippets from our ipad observations this weekend.
Our first open afternoon is on 17.10.2017 at 3pm. You will be able to share the expanded
paper version with your child during that time.

Mrs Windmill



